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Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
As you may or may not be aware, we unfortunately had to temporarily close our doors in 
March due to the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
The good news is, we can re-open from Monday 15th June.  
 
Understandably there will be many measures in place for both the safety of our customers 
and our staff, and we hope you bear with us while we implement and come to terms with 
these changes. 
 
With this in mind, we are very excited to announce that from the 15th June our new look 
website http://threadsandtreads.co.uk/ will be going live! 
 
Here, you will be able to order and pay for School Uniform, with the option to choose a 
collection from Threads and Treads, or have the items delivered to a home address for a small 
postage charge. 
 
We also have a new appointment system where you will be able to book a Shoe fitting 
appointment online with a dedicated member of staff, hopefully then reducing the number 
of people having to queue to get into the shop. 
 

**Please note that appointments are only for Shoe fitting and not for Uniform fitting** 
 

Our doors will of course will still be open for customers wishing to visit us, but please be 
mindful of the necessary measures that are in place inside and outside of the shop. 
 
If you feel unwell, or are experiencing any Covid-19 symptoms, we ask that you please follow 
the Government guidelines and come back to see us when you are feeling better, or take 
advantage of our online ordering system.  
 
We will be open Monday 15th to Saturday 20th June from 10am -2pm. Please check our 
Facebook page or Website for opening hours after that time, as they will be subject to change.  
 
We look forward to seeing you very soon 
 
Hazel, Nicky and the team! 
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